Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 4:11:27 AM

First name: Anon

Last name: Anon

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Restricted climbing access for the sake of natural resource preservation is an extreme reaction.
Climbing has limited impact on natural resources, and most negative impacts from climbers could be mitigate
through educating climbers on best practices for the region and with proper signage. If climbing is harmful to
natural resources, logging, mineral exploration, and drilling should also be heavily restricted as these are infinitely
more harmful activities that are allowed in forest service lands. Also, limiting route development to non forest
service lands is unenforceable and will be confusing to climbers. Restricting fixed anchors will also make climbing
more hazardous. In essence, the forest service will be increasing risk through an unimplementable program
whiled allowing activities far more harmful to persist.



